
 

Clery Crime Alert – Burglary 
 

 On June 4, 2024, at around 3:30 PM, Columbia University’s Department of Public Safety received a report of a 
Burglary that occurred on June 2, 2024, at 10:00 PM at 195 Claremont Ave and 549 Riverside Drive at the 
Morningside Campus. An Alumnus had her package stolen from the lobby of her building (195 Claremont). 
 
A package was also stolen from the lobby of 549 Riverside Drive by unknown light-skinned male wearing 
burgundy sweatpants, a gray Yankee T-Shirt, and a gray baseball hat. The suspect, pictured below, was last 
seen walking eastbound on Tieman Place toward Broadway. If you have any additional information about this 
incident, please contact the Department of Public Safety at 212 854-5555. 
 

 
 
Safety Tips  
 

- Do not leave your doors or windows open or unlocked, especially if your room or office is on street level 
and your windows face public streets. 

 
- Lock all outside doors and windows before you leave the house or go to bed. Even if it’s for a short 

time, lock your doors and windows. 
 

- Do not allow others to “piggyback” behind you into a secure location. 
 
 
Disclaimer - Clery Crime Alerts are distributed pursuant to the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act. Columbia University is required to alert the campus community when 
certain crimes occur to our Clery Act defined campuses that represent a serious or continuous threat to the 
community.  


